
    

 

 

 

            

 

 

This half term, we will be learning about the human body.  The children will be expected to identify, name, draw and 

label the basic body parts and say which part of the body is associated with each sense.  They will also need to recognize 

that humans are animals and compare and describe the differences in their own features (eye, hair, skin colour, etc.)  

They should recognise that humans have many similarities. 

We will also learn about changes within living memory and will look at family trees, including the Royal Family. 


